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Attorney General Candidate John Cahill Will Join the New York Hispanic Clergy Organization on

Thursday, September, 25

I would like to invite the members of the New York Hispanic Clergy Organization, all my

fellow ministers and colleagues in the service of the Lord, to our weekly meeting, tomorrow,

Thursday, September 25, 2014, when we will be joined by New York Attorney General

Candidate John Cahill. The meeting will take place at the Christian Community

Neighborhood Church, located at 1437 Longfellow Avenue (between Jennings and Freeman

Streets) in the Bronx promptly at 9AM. 

I would like to remind you that Mr. Cahill will be addressing and discussing important issues

that affect our community such as: help for senior citizens; affordable housing; job

opportunities; education; and, family values. Therefore, it is essential for you to make every

effort to attend this important meeting.

The press is welcome.

For more information please contact Senator Rev. Diaz at (718) 991-3161.


